
 

Public Notice - Completion of Audit for year ended 31 March 2014 

Wiltshire Council 

Notice of completion of Audit 2013/2014 

In accordance with Regulation 11 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2011, notice is hereby given 
that the audit of the accounts of Wiltshire Council has been concluded for the year ended 31 March 
2014. An unqualified opinion was given on the Statement of Accounts and the final certificates have 
been received. 

In accordance with section 14 of the Audit Commission Act 1998, local government electors for the 
Wiltshire area are entitled to: 

 Inspect and make copies of any statement of accounts prepared by the council pursuant to 
regulations under section 27 of the said Act; 

 Inspect and make copies of any report, other than an immediate report, made to the council 
by an auditor; and 

 Require copies of any such statement or report to be delivered to him on payment of a 
reasonable sum for each copy 

The Statement of Accounts are available for viewing on the Council’s website: 

www.wiltshire.gov.uk/council/howthecouncilworks/budgetsandspending 

Alternatively, copies of the accounts may be inspected by appointment, at the following address 
between the hours of 09.00 and 17.00 (Monday to Thursday) and 09.00 to 16.30 (Friday): 

 
Michael Hudson 
Associate Director Finance 
 
Wiltshire Council 
County Hall 
Bythesea Road  
Trowbridge 
Wiltshire 
BA14 8JN  
 
16 September 2014 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


